
February 18th, 2022 
 
Special Instructions for MARC XII regarding Onsite Registration and Guests 
 
The Organizers of the MARC XII conference require reasonable estimates for attendance at 
conference and events.  We appreciate the many who have already pre-registered.  We request 
that everyone read the information below. 
 
-Online registration will stop March 3rd, 2022 and will resume onsite on April 3rd, 2022. 
 
-All attendees that did not register online must still provide a notice of their intention to attend 
MARC XII by March 3rd by sending an email to Danielle Roybal (secretary@marcconference.org) 
that they intend to register onsite. We will send you a form so that we may prepare badging to 
assist with onsite preparations.  
 
-Similarly, the organizers of MARC XII need an estimate of the number of guests who may 
attend the conference events.  The MARC Conference has always been able to accommodate 
guest participation in the past and we anticipate we will also be able to accommodate them for 
MARC XII but we must plan for it.  Guest package costs will be set near the start of the 
conference and will be priced per event.  If you intend to bring a guest to one of the MARC 
events you must email Danielle Roybal (secretary@marcconference.org) by March 3rd about the 
number of guests and what events you are expecting they attend. 
 
The MARC Event schedule will be announced formally as part of the technical program but 
tentatively includes. 
 
Sunday:  5:30-6:30 PM Hevesy Medal Reception  
Tuesday:  6-9 PM Luau  
Thursday:  6-9 PM Farewell Reception  


